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Objection

Planning Application - 22/03873/F

This is one of the last places left, a short distance from Bicester where one can enjoy the peaceful surroundings and
a stunning landscape. This particular area is very scenic and peaceful and should be preserved as such.

The industrialisation of the area from a very large solar farm and battery storage facility would be horribly wrong in
this location and the noise level created from the Infrastructure would be of particular concern (20db increase) to
the Horse Equestrian/Stud and the breeding horses which occupy a farm next to the site.

There are so many places that this development could be sited, | urge the council to see the high amenity value in
this area and refuse this application.



